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MEETINGS FOR NOVEMBER  
Zoning Board Meeting: 11/02/2022, 7:30 pm  

Planning Board Meeting: 11/03/2022, 6 pm  

Historic Society: 11/07/2022, 7:15 pm 

Get Out and Vote!  11/08/2022 

Recreation Association: 11/09/2022, 8 pm 

Veteran’s Day 11/11/2022 Office Closed -No trash pickup 

Planning Board Workshop Meeting: 11/17/2022, 6 pm 

Committee Meeting: 11/22/2022, 6 pm 

OFFICE CLOSED FOR THANKSGIVING 

THURS. & FRI., NOVEMBER 27 AND 28 
TRASH WILL BE PICKED UP ON  

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 28 
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Taxes are due November 1 

Grace Period until 
November 10 

 

 

Hello again fellow Southampton Residents 

I know it seems we say this every year but…. Where has the year gone? 

Hard to believe it is already November.  However, this is a great time of year to 

live in the Pines with the colorful leaves surrounding us. 

On behalf of the Township Committee, we wish you a safe and happy 

Thanksgiving. As always, please do not hesitate to contact us with any 

comments, questions or suggestions. 

Mayor Mike Mikulski 

 

http://www.southamptonnj.org/


Leaf Collection 

Leaves will be picked up in bags only.   

Do not rake to the curb.  Leaves will be picked up from 

 

November 1 to February 28. 

 

You must call 609 859-2736 to be placed on a pick up list.   

No more than 10 bags of leaves will be picked up.  

If the leaves are in the trash,  

your trash will NOT be picked up. 

 

   

             Southampton Township welcomes the new teachers and staff to  
School 1, 2 and 3. 

 
Wishing you a great and rewarding year! 

 Jamie Cahill  Special Education Teacher-School #1 
 Dr. Stacey Culleny Part Time Faculty Evaluator 
 Maggie Dippner Pre-School Teacher 
 Elizabeth Hagmayer 5th grade teacher 
 Emma Merriell 5th grade teacher 
 Gena Pino Special Education Teacher -School #2 
 Samantha Fenton School #1 School Counselor 
 Taylor Powell-Bush Administrative Assistant -Main Office of Schools 2/3 
 Sydney Rosenberg Special Education Teacher-3rd Grade 
 Taylor Reeder Kindergarten Teacher 

     

 

Visit:    burlcorecycles.com to see more 



VINCENTOWN- TABERNACLE  

TELEPHONE COMPANY & MUSEUM 

 

This building was the office 
of the Vincentown-
Tabernacle Telephone 
Company from 1911 until 
the company was bought 
out by New Jersey Bell in 
1930.  
 
Prior to this, the building 
served as a millinery shop, 
a tinsmith’s shop, and a 
plumber’s shop. The 
township acquired the 
property in 1975 and 
leased it to the Southampton Historical Society, who beautifully restored it 
and now operates it as a telephone museum.  
 
The building retains its original clapboard siding, 2/2 windows, shop window, 
and doors. Museum exhibits include early telephone equipment and relate 
the early history of the telephone in rural Southampton.  
 
For information and hours, contact the Southampton Historical Society. 
The building is located at 17 Mill Street, Southampton, New Jersey 08088 
 

 

 

 

  



 

Polling places in Southampton 

 

District 1, 2, 3 and 4:  Vincent Fire House, Race Street 

District 5: Laurel Hall, Leisuretowne 

District 6: Settlers Hall, Leisuretowne 

NOVEMBER 2022 



 

Friday,  

November 11, 2022 



 



 

 

 

The Southampton Township office will be closed 
November 24th and November 25th  

to observe Thanksgiving. 
Trash will be not be picked up  

on Thursday, November 24  
but will be picked up  

on Friday, November 25 



 



You Are Cordially 

Invited  

To the  

VINCENTOWN 

VILLAGE  

CHRISTMAS TREE LIGHTING 

Date: Friday, December 2nd 

Time: 6:30 p.m.  

Where: Main Street 

Tree donated by Carolyn Kleiner 

 
  



 

 

 


